Dr Daryl A. Cornish

Director

Fatima College of Health Sciences
Abu Dhabi

Dear Dr Cornish,

The Commission for Academic Accreditation has been
authorized to inform you that the “Higher Diploma in
Pharmacy” program proposed by the Fatima College
of Health Sciences has been approved for Initial
Accreditation effective August 27, 2016.

The current CAA regulations require your application
for Full Accreditation of this program to reach the
Commission by the end of the first year foliowing the
graduation of first one or two cohorts of students.

Congratulations to you and vyour associates on
obtaining an Initial Accreditation status of this
program.
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Prof. Badr Aboul-Ela
Director
Commission for Academic Accreditation
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